
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GSC MAY 2015 GENERAL MEETING 

 
The May 2015 general meeting of Gulfstream Sailing Club was held on May 12, 2015 at the 

Lauderdale Isles Yacht Club.   
 

Present: Mike Sawzak Commodore, Marvin Verble Vice Commodore, Gregg Henry Rear 

Commodore, Betty Lou Webb Treasurer, Rosemary Chelick-Mahon Secretary, Past Commodores 

Jim Webb, and Board Members Luis Oliveira and Nancy Marsh.  Past Commodores present 

were: Jim Webb, Luis Oliveira, John Gehrig, Jay Wood, Dave Wallace and Bob Anglin. 

 

Commodore’s Comments 

1.  The club needs volunteers in order to continue. 

 

Guests - Introduced by Greg Henry 

1.  Bob Brown 

2.  Robin Drummond 

3.  Erin Kobin 

4.  Phil Decker 

5.  Vincent Caggia 

6.  Crystal Erwin 

 

Secretary’s Report - Rosemary Chelick-Mahon 

 Moved by Jim Webb and seconded by Janice Walkow (by proxy) to waive the reading of 

the prior month’s minutes. 

 

Treasurer’s Report - Betty Lou Webb 

General Fund -                  $    9,450.81   

Sailor’s Point Lake Fund -       $  14,127.34 

 

Membership Committee Report - Betty Lou Webb 

3 new members:  Jim McBrayer & Karen Foster (boat owners) 

   George & Maria Cox (boat owners) 

   Paul Silva (boat owner) 

 

We currently have 91 families as members 

 

Program Committee - Jim Webb 

 Tonight’s program is a video of the Broward Cup. 

 

Ocean Race Committee - Charles Biancardi 

 Hospice Regatta – May 16 

 Ocean Race # 3 – June 6 

 Ocean Race # 4 – June 27 

 Discussed new format for the race 

 

Social Committee Report - Rosemary Chelick-Mahon 

1. Cinco de Mayo at the Jazz Fest was a success 

2. Thank you to Marvin for extending the invitation to join Lauderdale Isles Yacht Club 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

for their Cinco de Mayo party and reducing the admission price for our club. 

3. July 4 – BBQ and fireworks at Sailor’s Point 

4. Pool Bash is postponed 

5. August – Beach Party – more into to come 

6. We will be setting up a donation jar at the social events to help defray costs. 

Suggested donation is $5 per adult and $3 per child under 12. 

 

Cruising Committee Report - Gregg Henry 

1. 5/17 – Sail and Raft Up at Lake Sylvia 

2. 5/30 and 31 – Stiltsville 

3. Lucaya Trip postponed 

4. 6/13 – Dingy Run 

5. 6/21 – Summer Solstice Raft Up 

Lake Committee Report - Luis Oliveira  
1. Sunfish - 1 race since last meeting 

2. Kids Learn to Sail - change to summer program; now all instructors must have a 

background check 

3. Kids Racing - nothing for last month 

4. Adult Learn to Sail - 2 registrations for the class on May 16 & 17  

5. 420 Racing - need someone to take over as Luis can’t do it. Ben Bowen may be available           

6. The Saturday workday was a success and three Opti’s were fixed. 

 

Old Business 

We discussed the need for a clubhouse. 

 

 

Moved by Sam Walker to adjourn. Seconded by Jim Mahon. Carried 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 pm 

 

Respectfully submitted by Rosemary Chelick-Mahon, Secretary 


